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Adrienne

WSP Pty Ltd has been engaged by BPG Caulfield Village Pty Ltd for the Caulfield Village Precinct 2 North 
project to provide drainage management advice and strategies for the development project known as 
Caulfield Village. 

The initial development plan application provided ‘whole of land’ proposals, which were endorsed for 
progression. BPGCV requested that we review the Whole of Land Drainage Management Plan to determine 
whether it properly reflected the proposal for the land to which this current application relates, and 
identify updates if required.”

Following our review of the current design proposal, we can advise that the only change required to the 
existing “Whole of Land: Drainage Management Plan report is to the “Whole of Land Drainage Management 
Plan Drawing 2995-C003. We have attached Rev 16. This plan has been updated to show the new drainage 
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works that were undertaken along Heywood Street and Normanby Road, carried out during stage 4, 5 and 
6 of Precinct 2. These works are now complete and consistent with the principles of the Drainage 
Management Plan. The updated drawing is attached for Council record.

The development proposal for precinct 2 north (stage 7 and 8) is otherwise consistent with the approved 
Whole of Land Drainage Management Plan and no further updates are required. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to call.

Regards,
Mark




